
NEWSLETTER 23.6.17 Issue 31 
 

FAREWELL YEAR 6! 
 
                                                   

 

On Wednesday Year 6 had a 
special farewell treat. The class 
designed the day and decided to 
take the bus to Sheffield and visit 
Monkey Bizness & Jump. The 
staff said that this was one of the 
best trips that they have ever 
been on. The children were so 
well behaved and it was nice to 
watch them playing with their 
friends. Thank you to all the 
parents who helped on the day- 
we couldn’t have done it without 
you. 
 
Next week is going to be 
incredibly emotional, saying 
goodbye to such a lovely class. It 
has been such a pleasure 
educating you at St Alban’s. We 
are so proud of your academic 
achievement but more 
importantly the wise and kind 
children that you have become. 
 

Shakespeare Festival    

On Monday Year 3 performed 
Act 1 of Romeo and Juliet at 
Clifton Park. The children 
were superb! They all 
remembered their lines and 
worked together as a team to 

produce such a professional 
production.  

 

Mrs Whyman would like to 
thank all of the parents who 
helped to raise money for the 
event. No doubt this will be a 
lasting memory in the 
children’s lives.  

 

ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS 
 

Winning class: 
Year 1 

 Year 4 

99.3% 
2nd  Year 2  

99% 
3rd   Year 6  

97.3%   

 

New Heads of House  

Next week, we will be announcing 
the names of our new Heads and 
Deputy Heads of House. We have 
received some very professional, 
well written application letters, 
demonstrating the leadership skills 
that the children already have.  

 

 

 

Busy Week Ahead  

Next week is very busy for St 
Alban’s so here is a list of important 
dates and times: 

 

Monday 26th June 

KS1 disco (5:30-6:30pm) 

Year 6 photos/party (6:00-7:00pm) 

KS2 disco (7:00-8:30pm) 

Tuesday 27th June 

KS2 Sports Day (9:30-11:30am) 

Year 1 trip to Sherwood Forest 

Wednesday 28th June at Church 

Year 6 Leavers Service (9:15-10:15am) 

Thursday 29th June in School 

Year 6 presentations (1:45-2:45pm) 

 

Celebration Assembly  

Well done to all the children who 
received a special mention, we 
are very proud of you.  

FS2 Ethan and William B 

Year 1 Daniel A and Lexi  

Year 2 Sophie, Daniel C and 
Erin 

Year 3 Whole Class  

Year 4 Charlotte and Jenson    

Year 5 Cody and Olivia S 

 

FS1 Stars of the Week  

Morning: Adam  

Afternoon: Alexander   
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